
  

 
 
 
 
 

Route 29 Corridor Study 
Campbell County 

Public Information Meeting 
 

Thursday October 27, 2016, 4-6 p.m.  

Hyland Heights Baptist Church, North Lobby – Entrance 1 (Portico) 

11452 Wards Rd, Rustburg, VA 24588 
 
Campbell County, the Central Virginia Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(CVMPO), and the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) are 
continuing an analysis of the Route 29 / Wards Road Corridor to 
comprehensively plan for future roadway needs, including development of 
a strategy to address deficiencies. The process of developing this study 
includes the use of a professional facilitator and opportunities for 
stakeholder involvement. Your involvement will provide us information and 
concerns about the corridor, while also informing you about the corridor 
and its future needs. 
 

The public’s input on identification of issues along the corridor and 
potential solutions for the corridor has been invaluable and VDOT is 
sharing the study analysis with the public for feedback.  
 

Stop by between 4 p.m. and 6 p.m. to view displays and learn about the 
project. County, VDOT, CVMPO and project team staff will be available to 
answer your questions. 
 

Review project details at www.virginiadot.org, at the meeting, or during 
business hours at VDOT’s Lynchburg District Office at 4219 Campbell 
Avenue in Lynchburg. Please call ahead at 434-947-6559 (TTY/TDD 711) 
to ensure appropriate personnel are available to answer questions. 
 

Give your written comments at the meeting, or mail them by November  
10, 2016 to Mr. Rick Youngblood, Virginia Department of Transportation, 
4219 Campbell Avenue, Lynchburg, 24501. You may also email 
rick.youngblood@vdot.virginia.gov. Please reference “Campbell County 
Route 29 Corridor Assessment” in the subject line. 
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs 
and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights 
Act of 1964. If you need more information or special assistance for 
persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact the VDOT 
manager at the above phone number. 
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